
 
 

Dear Residents, Families and Friends of Goderich Place: 

 

Allow me to take this opportunity to wish the entire community a very joyous and festive holiday season. 

 

Each year during this time of hope and joy I like to pause and be grateful for my many blessings. It is in 

this spirit that I’ve been reflecting on all of the positive outcomes of the past year. Yes, we all know 2020 

was nothing short of challenging but the difficulties we faced paved way to beautiful moments and 

reminders of how truly special life is.  

 

From the empathy and consideration we showed one another, to the overwhelming generosity of the 

Goderich community, to the moments spent visiting loved ones while safely distanced, to the long nature 

walks we took each day – we took the time to connect meaningfully and be fully present.  

 

As you celebrate the holidays and reflect on the past year, please know that all of your sacrifices 

strengthened our community and be proud. I’d like to offer my sincere thanks to each of you for your 

continued collaboration, cooperation, and support. You are the foundation of Goderich Place and your 

contributions add to the character and quality of life in our community. 

 

As the new year approaches, I hope you’ll join me and pause to take stock of what is truly meaningful and 

important. We’ll soon have a vaccine which will allow us to resume our routines, though my wish is that 

we won’t soon forget the valuable lessons and positive outcomes that shaped us for the better.  

 

My warmest wishes to each of you for a joyous holiday season and a happy, healthy and prosperous new 

year. May all of us and the whole world be blessed with a new year of peace, love and understanding.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Josef Ger 

CEO, Retirement Life Communities Group of Companies 
 

  


